Minutes of the Miles City Council

    The Miles City Council met in a special meeting on September 25,2019 at 4:00 p.m. in the Miles City Hall with Mayor Sylvester Schwertner presiding. Council members present were Paul Sklenarik, Jane Jeschke, Casey McCartney, Kirk Boatright and Larry Gilbert.  Paul Sklenarik left early.
     After discussion, Jane Jeschke nominated Greg Schwertner, Alvin Dunn, Gary Kemp, Roy Brown and Joe Gerhart to the Board of Directors of the Runnels County Appraisal District for the term 2020-2021.  Paul Sklenarik seconded.  Motion carried 5-0.
     Council had discussion in reference to platting requirements and possibly updating and amending said requirements, for the City, with the council attorney.

     Council had discussion regarding implementing zoning within the city limits with the council attorney.

     Council discussed maintenance options for maintaining, repairing and/or replacing city owned streets with the council attorney.

     Council discussed adopting an ordinance requiring permits for game room establishments, defining same, and establishing regulations on same.

     Council discussed adopting an ordinance implementing authorizing the sale of food from mobile food vendors within the city limits and to establish a mobile food vendor permit process.

     Larry Gilbert made the motion to adjourn.  Casey McCartney seconded.  Motion carried 4-0.  Council adjourned at 7:05 p.m.
 

     Respectfully submitted,

 

 

     City Secretary

     Amy Fischer  

 

    

     Mayor

     Sylvester Schwertner
